
- 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExamplLead By ExamplLead By ExamplLead By Exampleeee    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 13th January 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Year 2 has achieved 30 class credits. 

Just before the end of first term, we reached 20 class credits, but were unable to celebrate given the 

volume of activities already scheduled on that final week before Christmas holidays. 

As a result, we have decided to merge both and have two treats together.  

 

The children have chosen an afternoon in pyjamas watching a DVD with a teddy bear! 

Children are permitted to bring in a small treat to have during the movie.  

 

This will take place on Friday 17th January 2014. 

 

Children are to bring in their pyjamas and teddy bear on that day to change into after lunch. 

 

Please be aware, we are a strict nut free school, should children bring some treats.  

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Mulligan                                                  Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher                                          Head Teacher 
 

 

 


